Quote

Mmmm …
Some days, a batch of french fries solves all my problems!

Eww
Before my morning coffee (or any other time frankly), I don’t
want to hear my sweet husband say “oh my God, is that a
spider? It’s huge.” Ewww!!!
via PressSync

Fragile!
It is interesting that some of the volcanic rocks we collected
in Oregon survived being blasted from the Earth but were
destroyed by shipping through the USPS!

Quotes
From Don Quixote:
There are no footnotes or endnotes in this edition. If any
explanations or clarifications are needed, they are embedded
in the body of the text, so as not to interrupt the flow of
the words. After all, as Noel Coward once famously remarked,
“Having to read a footnote resembles having to go downstairs
to answer the door while in the midst of making love.”

The reason of the unreasonable usage of my reason does so
weaken my reason that I have reason to complain of your
beauty.

The high Heavens of your divine divinity does fortify you
with the stars and renders you meritorious of the merit
merited by your greatness …

He did ride at so slow a pace and the sun did rise so swiftly
and with such great heat that it would have been sufficient
to melt his brains, if he had actually had any.

Would Your Grace please to show us some portraiture of this
lady, even if it be no bigger than a grain of wheat, for by
the thread one finds the ball of yarn?

Were it not better to rest you quietly in your own house than
wander through the world seeking impossible adventures,
considering that many who go out looking for wool come back
shorn themselves.

The farmer was a good man – if this title can be given to one
who is poor – but one of shallow wit, somewhat like a
saltshaker with very little salt.

Upon arising, Sancho took another swig from the wineskin and
found it considerably emptier than the night before. This
grieved his heart because it did not appear they would be
able to remedy this deficiency any time soon.

If the pitcher hits the stone or the stone hits the pitcher,
it will be bad for the pitcher

?
Were you ever so tired you put your iphone out in the
recycling bucket? I did. Oops.

